
 

 

December 5, 2022 

Dear Friends,  

On behalf of the Head Search Committee, I would like to thank the entire 

Madeira community for guiding our work in identifying the 11th Head of The 

Madeira School. Our in-person and online forums yielded valuable and 

insightful feedback, as did the many thoughtful and detailed survey responses. 

Our community’s voices were critical in developing the Position Profile for the 

position, which is posted here. 

Over the next few months, our partners at Carney Sandoe will gather 

information about prospective candidates, and will actively recruit those 

whose experiences and expertise align with Madeira’s priorities. We have 

received strong interest in the position, which speaks to the power of 

Madeira’s vision and mission. Our process is better because of you.    

I look forward to updating you in the months ahead. 

 

Misti Mukherjee ’84, P’13  

Chair, Head Search Committee 

https://issuu.com/madeiraschool/docs/madeira-school-12.01-2/1?ff

